
Get Connected with  
the Central Borders 
Group 

There are several ways you can keep up to date with  

events and wildlife news in the Central Borders. 

Make sure you are fully subscribed and ready to receive 

our group’s email newsletters so that you don’t miss out. 

This is especially important at the moment as most of our 

events will be online presentations rather than live meetings. 

Just go to the website www.scottishwildlifetrust.org.uk, 

click on the Subscribe Now button at the bottom of the 

homepage and then fill in your details, remembering to tick 
‘yes’ to receive information from your local group. 

You can also update your email address and contact   
consents by getting in touch with the membership team directly on 

membership@scottishwildlifetrust.org.uk 



Find us on Facebook at   

www.facebook.com/ 
ScottishWildlifeTrustCentralBorders 

(you don’t need to be a member  
of Facebook to read the posts) 

 Or why not visit one of our reserves:  
Bemersyde Moss near St Boswells 

Hare and Dunhogg Moss near Selkirk  

Gordon Moss near Gordon 

Whitlaw Woods near Hawick 

You can find out more about each of the reserves,  

including how to get there, on our website:  

www.scottishwildlifetrust.org.uk/local-group/ 
central-borders 
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